
 
 
 
 
Sports and Physical Activity Service 

                                                                                       Lambeth Council 
                                                                                                              Brockwell Hall, Brockwell Park 

                                                                                                                                   Brockwell Park Gardens 
                                                                                                                                   London 

SE24 
Telephone: 020 7926 0396 
 

                              Email: LYG@lambeth.gov.uk 
                                                                                                                                               rcraig@lambeth.gov.uk 
                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                     December 2022                                                                 
 
 

Dear Participant, Parent/Guardian 
 

RE: London Youth Games - Team Lambeth Girls & Boys Indoor Cricket Trial & Training Sessions 2023  
 

We are writing to invite you to attend our Lambeth Youth Games, girls and boys Cricket trial and training sessions, 
scheduled to be held at Brixton Recreation Centre, 27 Station Road. To be eligible to play, you must either live or 
go to a school in the borough and be in “School Year 8” and under. Oldest age is 01/09/2009  
 
The training dates are as follows: 
 
Venue:             Brixton Recreation Centre, 27 Station Road SW9 8QQ 
 

Training Day:                Fridays 
 

Girls Times:                   4 - 5pm      
 

Boys Times:                   5 - 6pm  
 
 

Training Dates:             16th December 
 
                                         6th, 13th, 20th, 27th, January 
 
                                         3rd, 10th 17th February  
  
We appreciate participants may have difficulty attending the sessions on time due to varying reasons. However, 
we have no problem with participants attending late, as we are keen for young people to engage within the 
training process, leading up to the competition days. The exact competition days will be issued by London Youth 
Games, early February.  
 

We hope the information provided is clear and useful. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to email us on 
LYG@lambeth.gov.uk 
 
Regards 
 
Lambeth Sports and Physical Activity Service 
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